
 

 

 

 

 

 

Press Release 

For immediate release 

 

Suspect Arrested by the KRPF Following Rifle Shots Fired in Ivujivik 

 

Kuujjuaq (Quebec), October 11, 2019 – Several shots were fired on Thursday in 

Ivujivik, which led to the arrest of a male suspect by the KRPF.  
 

After the shots were fired, on the night of October 10th, five Kativik Regional Police 

Force (KRPF) officers were sent to assist the local officers in locating and arresting 

the suspect. The charter landed in Ivujivik shortly after 3 pm and the officers 

immediately started meeting with witnesses. The KRPF was then able to arrest the 

suspect shortly before 5 pm, thanks to information provided by a concerned citizen. 

The suspect was arrested without incident and nobody was injured in this event.  

 

The KRPF would like to thank Ivujivikmiut for their assistance during the operation, 

which led to the arrest of the suspect without incident.  
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Contact: 

 

Rhéal Séguin  

Director, Communications Department 

Kativik Regional Government 

819-944-2961 ext. 2358 

media@krg.ca  

 

The Kativik Regional Police Force (KRPF) delivers regular policing services in the 14 northern 

villages of Nunavik. The headquarters of the KRPF are located in Kuujjuaq, and detachments 

operate in each community. The KRPF was created in 1996, with the participation of the Solicitor 

General of Canada and the ministère de la Sécurité publique in accordance with the James Bay 

and Northern Quebec Agreement. More information can be found at: www.krpf.ca.   
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